
 
 

Tuesday 17th May 2022 
 
Dear All 
 
Woodpecker Class are off to Stonehenge on Tuesday 7th June. This will remind the class of the History they 

completed this year on ‘The Stone Age’, the learning about ‘Settlements’ covered in Geography and ‘Rocks’ 

in Science.   

We shall leave school in a coach to arrive at Stonehenge for 10:00. We shall return to school by 15:00.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and a water bottle that they are able to carry in a backpack.  If your 

child is eligible for a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided by the kitchen.  We are hoping for 

good weather, but please make sure your child has a waterproof coat and suitable walking shoes. 

There will be a lot of walking.  

The cost of the trip is £9 per child.  We ask for a donation of £5 and the rest is kindly being funded by the 

FOSS. Please make a contribution via Parentpay (Please feel free to contribute more if you would like to!) 

If you have any questions, please ask Mrs Munt or myself and we will endeavour to be helpful!  

Best wishes 

Kay Bridson  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Woodpecker Class Stonehenge Trip 

NAME OF PUPIL_______________________________________  

I give permission for my child to attend the Stonehenge educational visit on Tuesday 7th June 2022 and to 

be transported by coach to and from the site.  

Please tick in box where appropriate. 

I have paid a donation of £5 on ParentPay  

 

Signed____________________________________ Printed_________________________ 

Please return to school office via the drop box by Thursday 26th May 2022. 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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